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We request that you send an email 

to 

leigh.bennett@sundermannwaterpow

er.com so that we have your email 

address and can communicate with 

you via emails for future Newsletters 

and announcements. 

 

 

 

Testing Finally Completed 

Another frustrating few months has 

now passed with time again the 

winner. February 2012 saw Fred 

Sundermann and Leigh Bennett of 

SWP finally secure a very suitable 

test site with Southern Rural Water in 

Gippsland, Victoria. Many thanks to 

our supporters in government for 

their assistance! 

The photo below shows the 

Gippsland Southern Rural Water 

irrigation channel test in March 2012. 

 

 

A critical part of our testing program 

is water flow and as luck would 

have it the rain recently arrived, 

which halted all irrigation at the test 

site, subsequently restricting water 

supplies through the channel. 

Prior to the current test the T3 was 

put through its paces on the Avon 

River in early December 2011.  

The terrain was rough and the test 

site isolated. It was successful, 

providing further substantiation to 

our claims. 

 

 

The photo below shows the 

December 2011 Avon test.   

 

 

One thing is certain; the T3 turbine 

device works perfectly! 

ASSOB Investors 

The company has had good 

support from investors through the 

3rd round of the ASSOB share offer. 

The economy is still very testing and 

confidence throughout the world 

continues to waiver at best, making 

investors cautious. 

As an alternative energy company 

we believe SWP is well positioned to 

deliver an excellent product in the 

near future.  

Patent 

The patent coverage continues to 

expand with Brazil and Japan now 

secured.  We believe that coverage 

for China is imminent.  This remains a 

top priority for us, despite limited 

finances, as it adds inherent value to 

the company. 
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LATEST NEWS 

 

 

INVESTORS’ NEWSLETTER 

In a Nut Shell 

 

1. Fred secures Test site in 

Victoria 

2. Rain causes delays 

3. Patent Protection advancing 

throughout the world; Japan 

and Brazil now secured 

4. Strong International Interest 

continues 

 

 

 

 


